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me@warrenbolton.com

From: me@warrenbolton.com
Sent: Tuesday, 28 January 2025 5:29 PM
To: Emily Burke FCRC
Subject: Development conditions

Hi Emily 
 
I was doing some research earlier this afternoon in the government archives to see if I could locate 
that ‘advisory note’ from the Department back in the 1990s and I ended up in the planning tribunal 
section of the archives  

 
Looking through 
some of the 
decisions to see I 
could find support 
for my positition 
and I come across 
this feature (on the 
left) in a number of 
the decisions -

which 
demonstrates the 
principle I was 
discussing about 
the use of “advisory 
notes” in tandem 
with formal 
decisions 
 
Which 
demonstrates the 
principle I was 
discussing about 

the use of advisory notes in tandem with formal decisions 
 
It's entirely up to Council which way you approach this but I would much rather prefer to see if I 
can encourage Council to consider shifting the relevant material into the ADVISORY NOTE  before 
you issue  the decision notice because if you issued the decision notice as it is I am simply going 
to make the same submission back to you as I've already made and that seems to me just to be 
like a waste of both our times  
 
Regards  
 
Warren  
 
 
 
Warren Bolton 
558 Mooloo Road 
MOOLOO - PC 4570  
Queensland  Australia.  
Web Site 
Alternative contacts:-  
Mobile     Int.  614 293949 04  
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Aust.04 293949 04   

Wisdom - if you don’t want to borrow someone else’s then you have to pay to get your own. [WB] 
Carbon Friendly Communication  

 


